
Instructions for Requesting Transcripts - Health Professions only! 

 

All applicants to Health Profession programs must submit official transcripts from high school and all 

colleges attended prior to their program application deadline.  You should make sure your VWCC college 

application is active prior to having transcripts sent.  Please do not request transcripts from VWCC or any 

other community college in Virginia.  Applicants should make their request(s) as soon as possible to the 

school/college and instruct them to send your official transcript to you.  In the event they will not issue 

directly to you, please ask them to send to the attention of Pam Woody or Health Professions at our school mailing 

address to ensure proper delivery.  

mailto:pwoody@virginiawestern.edu

